December 19, 2012

Dave Danner

Secretary and Executive Director

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

COMMENTS ON DOCKET UE-121373
Dear Mr. Danner:

We support the power purchase agreement for "coal transition power" between the TransAlta
Corporation and Puget Sound Energy — Docket UE-121373 — as long as TransAlta honors its
negotiated settlement with the below-signed organizations under which TransAlta will provide
$55 million in transition funding for weatherization, economic and community development in
Lewis County and South Thurston County, and energy technology innovation.

Our endorsement of this "coal transition power" is consistent with our shared interest in and state
policy goals to reduce climate pollution because it is part of an agreement under which the plant
is scheduled to retire. “Coal transition power” is, as the name implies, power sold pursuant to a
transition plan for retiring coal-powered electric generation. As such, our support is consistent
with our efforts to accelerate the transition to clean energy and phase coal out of our power
supplies as expeditiously and fairly as possible.

Sincerely,

KC Golden

Climate Solutions

1402 Third Avenue, Suite 1305
Seattle, WA 98101

(206) 443-9570
kegolden@climatesolutions.org

Becky Kelly

Washington Environmental Council
1402 3rd Avenue, Suite 1400
Seattle, WA 98101

(206) 631-2600
becky@wecprotects.org

Doug Howell

Sierra Club

180 Nickerson Street, Suite 202
Seattle, WA 98109



